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Musicians Needed 
We are looking for volunteers 
with musical talent to share 
their gifts with our North 
Canton residents during 
dinnertime. If you are 
interested in doing so please 
give Heather (330-966-5626) 
or Becky (330-499-8341 ext 
5633) a call. 

Manicurists needed  
The ladies at our Portage 
Lakes love to have their nails 
done, but we need more 
volunteers to be able to get to 
all of them. If you are able to 
pitch in on an upcoming 
Saturday afternoon please give 
Katie Street a call at  
330-644-3914 ext. 7231. 
 

Email newsletter now 
available. Contact Heather 
at coontz@stllc.org to sign up. 

 

 

Holiday Pie Social 
Tuesday, November 21,  
6:00-7:30 pm 

Stop by St. Luke North Canton for a 
“slice” of the good life and fellowship with 
family & friends. Contact Becky, Resident 
Life Director, if you are interested in 
contributing a pie or helping that evening. 

Holiday Craft Show  
Thursday,  
November 15th 
10 am-4pm  
in the Chapel at North Canton 

Shop for small gift items, stocking stuffers, 
and other goodies! Please contact  
Becky McKee, Resident Life Director,  
at 330-499-8341 ext 5633 if you are 
interested in participating as a vendor. 

  

  

 

 

 

Texas Roadhouse  
Gift Card Sale 
 

 

   November        
   12th – 26th 

 

You get the card for face value and 10% 
will go back to St. Luke Foundation!! 

These gift cards can be used in any 
Texas Roadhouse or Bubbas 33 
location. No expiration date or fees! 

This is a PRE-SALE, checks payable to 
the St. Luke Foundation will be due by 
November 26th at 2 pm. Cards will be 
distributed in early December. 

We will also hold a fundraiser night  
at Texas Roadhouse on Monday, 
January 21, 2019, 4pm - 10pm. You 
can use your gift card that evening to 
support St. Luke as we will receive  
10% back on food purchases from 
customers who present our flyer. 

 

 

 

 

 

Acme Communiuty Cash Back is Back 
Bring your receipts dated August 9, 2018 – December 29, 2018 to any 
St. Luke location by January 11, 2019 to help us earn 5% cash back on 
Acme store brands. 
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